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The works set out in the application are all as discussed and agreed during a  pre-application 
site visit with the applicant 
 
The works are required to provide clearance over the footway and grassed area be beneath the 
canopy of the trees . 
 
The work will not adversely affect the health or condition of the trees nor diminish the 
contribution that they make to the character or appearance of the conservation area. 
 
Decision - No objection 


